


Weekly Schedule March 21st - March 29th

Saturday 21st 3:00 p.m. Adult Choir Practice (church)

Sunday 22nd 8:30 a.m. Youth Choir Practice (church)
10:00 a.m. Join Us for Hospitality and Refreshments (parish center)
10:15 a.m. Religious Education Classes (school)
12:30 p.m. Youth Choir Practice for Palm Sunday & Easter (church)
4:30 p.m. Adult Choir Practice (church)
6:00 - 9:00 p.mDinner & Discussior(parish center)

Tuesday 24th 6:00 p.m. Boy Scouts (cafeteria)

Wednesday 25th  6:30 - 8:00 p.mThe Light Is On For You
7:00 p.m. AA (school cafeteria)
7:00 p.m. Scripture Study (parish center)
7:00 p.m. St. Vincent de Paul Society Meeting (parish center)
8:00 p.m. Easter Choir Practice (church)

Thursday 26th 6:30 p.m. Parish Pastoral Council (parish center)
7:00 p.m. Men’s Spirituality Group (parish center Rm B)

Saturday 28th 3:00 p.m. Adult Choir Practice (church)

Sunday 29th 8:30 a.m. Youth Choir Practice (church)
10:00 a.m. Join Us for Hospitality and Refreshments (parish center)
10:15 a.m. Religious Education Classes (school)
12:30 p.m. Youth Choir Practice for Palm Sunday & Easter (church)
4:30 p.m. Adult Choir Practice (church)

March 21st - March 29th

Saturday 21st
4:00 p.m. Joe, Margaret, Neal & Eugene O'Brien

Sunday 22nd

9:00 a.m. Antonio lannuzzi 6th Anniversary
11:30 a.m. Bill & Barbara Cauley

5:00 p.m. Francis Long

Saturday 28th
8:00 a.m. James Wallie

Sunday 29th
9:00 a.m. Pasquale Bellamacina

March 15, 201%3,829.00
Mail-ins Weekly $50.00
Mail-ins Monthly $550.00

Grand Annual to Date $112,420.00

Thank you for your generosity

St. Vincent de Paul Meeting
Wednesday March 25th

Members will be meeting in the parish center at 7:00
p.m. If you are interested in our work serving the
needs of our parishioners, please join A8.Are
Welcome!
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Parish & School Directory
Parish 617-547-423585chool 617-547-0101

Rev. Leonard O’'Malley, Pastor (ext. 43)
lomalley@saintpetercambridge.org

Anna Molettieri, Pastoral Associate (ext. 17)
amolettieri@saintpetercambridge.org

Deacon Tim O’Donnell (617-897-1148)
todonnell@saintpetercambridge.org

Sheila Cloherty, Parish Manager (ext. 10)
office@saintpetercambridge.org

Mary Ann Savoie, Parish Secretary (ext. 12)
msavoie@saintpetercambridge.org

Timothy Harney, Finance & Operations Mgr (ext. 13)
facilities@saintpetercambridge.org

Doreen Gulledge, Music Director (ext. 18)
dgulledge@saintpetercambridge.org

Robert Flaherty, Director of
Faith Formation (ext. 16)
rflaherty@saintpetercambridge.org

Cheryl DePasquale, 1st Penance/
1st Eucharist Coordinator
cdepasquale@saintpetercambridge.org

Brian Delaney, Principal (ext. 25)
principal@saint-peter-school.org

Kimberlie Winter, Director of
Advancement (ext. 30dev@saint-peter-school.org

Assisting Clergy

5:00 p.m. Rev. Jim Keenan, SJ
Rev. Francis Alvarez, SJ
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WE PRAY FOR

Those who are having a difficult time in their lives;
the imprisoned and the addicted; the hungry and the
homeless; for Cathleen Stephens who died; and for
those who suffer abuse at the hands of another; for
Elizabeth Rosen, Madhvi Patil, Paul O’Leary,
Edward Walsh, Doug Verbic and all families and
caregivers; and for all who have asked for our
prayers. The names of those for whom we pray will
be on our prayer list for a period of 4 weeks. If you
wish to keep any name in the bulletin for a longer
period, please email or call the parish office:
office@saintpetercambridge.org or 617-547-4235.



From the Pastor’'s Desk

On Sunday, March 22we are hosting another Dinner And Discussion. Our
topic this time idVhat Makes Saint Peter Parish Saint Peter Parighfs is a timely
topic for us as we look toward future collaboration with Saint John the Evangelist Parish.
As both parishes will remain essentially independent (but served by one pastojaléesare looking to
identify that which specifically identifies/characterizes Saint Hedeish. In this way we will know what
unique gifts we bring to this new chapter of Church life. All are welcome to be part ainhersation.
(Please pre-register so that we can prepare enough food for the gathering. Thank you.)

And, of course, please plan on participating in the Holy Week services. These litoegiesifg
with Palm Sunday and extending through Easter Sunday) are among the most beautiful and important
celebrations of our faith. They bring us into the very heart of our belief in the saving actimssi®fon our
behalf. A complete schedule of services will be available in next week’s bulletin.

Dinner and Discussion _ Catholic Appeal 2015 Update

What Makes St. Peter Parish St. Peter Parish?

Sunday, March 22, 6:00 p.m. The goal for Saint Peter Parish this year is $65,268
Join us for dinner and discussion. As we look aheagrom 102 donors. Thank you to those who have

to our future collaboration with St. John the already sent in a contribution.

Evangelist Parish, we will considérhat makes
Saint Peter Parish Saint Peter ParisHdw do we
identify ourselves? Three parishioners will share  If you did not receive a donation form and envelope
their perspectives and experiences, followed by a in the mail, additional copies are available at the
general discussion. Please email or call Bob doors of the church.

Flaherty to let us know you are attending.
rflaherty @saintpetercambridge.org
617-547-4235 x16

So far we have raised $29,335.00 from 41 donors.

Thank you for your generosity to this important
collection.

Dare to Dream Auction and Gala

Thank You! Pope Tweets

Our grateful thanks for your support of our parish @Pontifex
school. With everyone’s help we raised $107,000
and netted $75,000! These funds go directly to
support the school’'s operating budget as well as
enrichment programs such as Arts, Drama, Music
and Sports. We also raised a net $19,575 for our
Fund-A-Need Scholarship Drive. Students who

_ Let us allow God to fill our hearts with his goodness
would otherwise not be able to attend St. Peter

) , , and mercy.
School will be able to benefit from our academically
rigorous Catholic education. Thanks also to all who
bought and sold raffle tickets, especially far-flung Beware of getting too comfortable! When we are
alumni and friends from Florida, Maine and comfortable, it's easier to forget other people.

California. Watch our inspiring video at
ww.saint-peter-school.org/giving gala



Resurrection Cantata/Music Drama Toiletries for Our Neighbors!

“My name is Peter and this is my story.” Lent can bring smiles.Bring

Sunday, March 29, 4:00 p.m. travel-size toiletries: soap,

St. Patrick CthCh, Watertown toothpaste' tooth brush' Shampoo’
conditioner, lotion, powder, wash

Performed by the St. Patrick’s Family Players, a cloth, etc. to the baskets in the church.

multi-denominational musical group from Snack size packages of candy are also

Watertown. It has over 100 performers of all ages. good. Your gifts will be distributed to the
This uplifting musical has become an Easter traditionaryard Square Meals ProgranEaster.
The performance leads the audience on an

unforgettable spiritual journey with St. Peter. This is

truly a must-see event.

For more information, visit the web site
stpatricksfamilyplayers.org or call
617-923-4394

St. Vincent De Paul News
Holy Thursday Collection Youth Choir News

Palm Sunday is the beginning of the holiest of There will be 3 rehearsals
Christian weeks. Let us pray for the grace to take Ufr the Palm Sunday and
our own Cross and to follow Jesus th_rough death t0 Easter Sunday Masses on
new life. During lent, through your gifts, the Parish
Chapter of St. Vincent de Paul provided parish
school tuition assistance and food grocery vouchersftérnoons: March 15, 22

for Parish households in need. Your Holy Thursdayand 29, from 12:30 - 1:30 p.m. Please call or email

offering _vviII help the Parish Chapter continue and Doreen Gulledge, Music Director, if you have any
expand its works. questions. 617-547-4235 x12;
dgulledge@saintpetercambridge.org

the following Sunday

Men’s Cursillo
An Opportunity to Deepen Your Faith Pray for Our Children Preparing to

April 23 - 26, 2015 Receive First Communion
Campion Center, Weston

As our children prepare to receive the Sacrament of
the Eucharist in May, we invite the St. Peter
community to support and encourage them through
Church, in order to deepen your own faith and prayer. We invite you to sign the picture board,

strengthen your ability to be witnesses of Christ in tll%cated in the transept l?ft of the altar, _to become a .
world. The weekend runs from Thursday evening tgrayer partner to the children. Please include them in

Cursillo is a short course in
Christianity. It is an encounter with
Christ in a small community of the

Sunday afternoon. For more information and your daily prayers and with the community during
registration, please visit the web site weekend liturgies. Know that our children appreciate
www.bostoncursillo.org, or call the Office of the power of your prayers, which the Lord always
Spiritual Life 617-779-3640 or email hears. Thank you for supporting our children’s

spiritual_development@rcab.org spiritual growth.






